
 
2017 Champions Days! 

Baseball for special needs players! 
 
It’s baseball season again, and that means our 2017 Champions Days are coming soon to the Central Coast! 
Again this year, our games will be hosted in partnership by both Pacific Grove and Toro Pony Baseball 
organizations, with games in both locations! The games have been created to provide every Monterey County 
child, regardless of special needs, the opportunity to participate in America’s favorite pastime of baseball. 
  
It is the goal of Pony Baseball to provide an environment that enhances the participants’ self-esteem, physical 
mobility, and embodies the spirit of teamwork and community. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Sign-ups for the 2017 Champions Games are underway: 
 Register online at toroponybaseball.org 

 Select “Champion Player” registration 

 No costs – Event is FREE due to our amazing sponsors. 

 Games:  Friday, March 10th at PG Municipal Stadium 6:00pm (arrive at 5:30 for registration) 
  Saturday, May 20th at Toro Elementary (time TBA) 
  Final game in July at PG Muni Stadium (date and time TBA) 

 
Open to children and young adults ages 4 to 23, with any type of special need. There are NO boundary limitations, 
all are welcome to register and participate.  Your registration includes a jersey, hat and snack for your child! 
 

For additional information please contact Kacey Giammanco at kacey.giammanco@gmail.com. 

 
This event is proudly co-sponsored by  
The Tatum’s Garden Foundation:   
Inspiring communities to foster abundant  
play for children of every ability. 


